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Dear children,

We hope you are all happy and well.  What have you been up to?  I have been enjoying the lovely weather in my garden, we got a new paddling pool because our old one got a puncture so Liam and Nora have been having fun in that!  We have also been baking, last week we made flapjacks and this week we are going to try to make chocolate brownies!  We have been doing some family quizzes on Zoom too which has been a great way to see our families.  Thank you to the children who have sent us videos, photos and emails of what you have been doing, it has been lovely to see them!
This week we have 5 BIRTHDAY GIRLS in our class family!  It is Ella-Rose’s today, Skyla’s on Monday, Sienna’s on Wednesday, Lily’s on Thursday and Lyla-Rose’s on Friday.  We hope you all enjoy your birthdays and have lots of fun being 5!

This week’s story is ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch’, you can watch me reading it on WhatsApp or watch it on YouTube, there are lots of activities to go with the story on the school website.  There are also lots of other ideas to keep you busy, one of them is to listen to an author called Tony Ross read his book called ‘I don’t want to wash my hands!’ I think you will enjoy this story!
We will be giving you all a ring this week so if you would like a chat with us we would love that!  We miss you lots and can’t wait to see you all.

Lots of love,

Mrs Doherty, Mrs Breen and Mrs Neville
